SHADE TREE COMMISSION
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
May 12, 2016

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jerry Hourihan
Larry Magee
Matt Schoffel

MEMBER ABSENT: Councilman Mike Caldon

The meeting started at 5 P.M. Larry Magee approved the
minutes of April 21, 2016 and Jerry Hourihan seconded.

Matt Schoffel spoke about needing copies of tree pictures
and descriptions for future pamphlet that would be available
to Matawan residents, construction companies, and for any
other area resident that might be interested,

Larry Magee is concerned about the new building construction
on Church St. (Aberdeen complex) and how it might effect Lake
Matawan. Perhaps dredging would be necessary.

In the minutes of April 21, 2016, the car wash near the old
Carvel on Rt. 34 should have read the car wash near the old
Bagelious on Rt, 34.

Jerry Hourihan stated there is a community service person
working at the Jackson St. park, he will find out about
turning on water at Memorial Park, and that now that grass
has been cut at both parks-he will get weed killer.

Jerry Hourihan motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:30 P.M.
and Matt Schoffel seconded. The next meeting will be

June .9, 2016 in the Environmental/Property Office at MMCC,
201 Broad Street at 5 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathleen A. Odell
Secretary
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